
Next week (week 2), we have
Year 12 camps going out
across the week and the
CACTUS programme starting
up for those students who
applied.
We also have our Talanoa Ako
evening on Wednesday 31 July
for our Pasifika communities
(see attached flyer or check
out our Facebook page for
more details). All are
welcome to attend.

Kia ora tatou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Malo e lelei, Ni Sa Bula Vinaka and warm greetings,
Welcome back to Term 3 for all our ākonga and whanau! 
It is a pleasure to be back amongst you as Acting Principal and I am looking forward to working
with everyone to celebrate what a fantastic leaning community our kura is. 
Term 3 is always a busy term and week one has flown by. Here are a few things coming up in
the next few weeks.

Week 2 

NEWSNEWS

FOREST
VIEW HIGH
SCHOOL



NEWSNEWS

FOREST
VIEW HIGH
SCHOOL

Beginning Monday 5 August we have our celebrations of the Cook Islands
language and we will have a variety of activities and events happening
across the week. For prospective Year 9 students 2025, current Year 8
students we have two open days with our feeder primary and
intermediate schools visiting for the morning.

Week 3 

Week 4 we have the Year 11 Ski trip which should be fantastic and our Whanau Open
Evening on Wednesday 14 August 4-6pm, which will enable any students and their whanau
to come and visit and see what happens in our fabulous and vibrant kura. Kai and an
opportunity to explore different areas of the school and see some learning in action will be
available and whanau can come and go across the two-hour period of time. There is no
requirement to stay for the two hours or be here at 4pm. Come when it suits you and have a
look at what we do!
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Week 5

In week 5 we have our second Year 11 ski trip
and a celebration of the Filipino language and

culture. 

We will also be setting up other opportunities for whanau engagement so keep your
eyes out for more panui and opportunities to share your thoughts with us about your

Tamariki and their learning.

Ngā mihi nui
Victoria Kerr

Acting Principal

PLEASE NOTE: FROM MONDAY 29TH OF JULY, ALL STUDENT NOTICES
WILL BE ANNOUNCED THROUGH KAMAR, UNDER STUDENT NOTICES

SECCION.  


